
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 4, 2010 
 
 
Mr. David Danner 
Executive Director 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Re:  Conservation Incentives, Docket U-100522 
 
The Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance (NEEA) is pleased to submit comments to 
Docket U-100522 in those areas where we have knowledge and experience.   
 
We look forward to the dialogue which this docket is structuring and are pleased to be a 
part of the discussion. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Claire Fulenwider, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
 
 


